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Mona, Joanna, Carole 

 

October 23, 2020 

 

Idaho Women in Timber Supporters, 

 

As we deal with the many challenges of this year, we hope you, 

your family and friends are all well and we can look forward to 

resolution of this year’s exceptional challenges.  The holidays will 

be here soon! 

 

Idaho members of Women in Timber wish to thank you for your continued support with your participation in 

our annual wreath program. We hope you enjoy hanging your wreath, or sending them to family, friends and 

associates, as much as we enjoy offering them to you.  

 

This year’s wreath offerings will again be available in two sizes: 

 

26” Deluxe Noble Fir with bow shipped for $52.00  

22” Deluxe Noble Fir with bow shipped for $44.50   

 

26” Deluxe Noble Fir with bow to LC valley for $35.50 

22” Deluxe Noble Fir with bow to LC valley for $32.50  

 

The way to have folks order direct from Alpine is from their website with the code to apply the benefits 

to Idaho Women in Timber:  Find us through the link below.  (Wreaths Women in Timber 2020) 

 

https://www.alpinefarms.com/shop/ 

Once you add to cart use the code:  TI21487  
 

Here’s wishing you the very best of this holiday season.   

 

    Carole  
 

Carole Asbury 

Idaho Women in Timber 

Lewis-Clark Chapter 

P.O. Box 2238 

Lewiston, Idaho 83501 

(208)750-6739 
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https://www.alpinefarms.com/shop/

